Mr. Chauncey Thomas, 524 East Mineteenth Ave., Denver, Colorado.

Dear Mr. Thomas:

I have been doing a good deal of resding since I wrote you last about Sitting bull. Your story about his education at the University of Missouri was a great surprise to me. Do you happen to know the year or years when he is supposed to have attended that school? I have heard rumors that he was a graduate of West Boint also but have not had time to make a check of the records.

You mention having recently seen Sitting Bull's autograph. Can you tell me where this autograph is? I would very much like to get a photograph of it for my book.

I had been hoping to see Mr. Thoburn of the Oklahoma State historical Society to ask him whether or not his book of western poems had come out, but he is now in the field excavating some old Indian mounds so I shall have to write him. If I can get a reply I shall let you hear how things are going.

I certainly appreciate you interest in my work and if possible hope to see you when I visit Denver next summer on my way to the Indian country in Dakota.

Yours cordially.

W. S. Campbell